
 
 

The MGA team, along with our Board of Directors made a tough decision to postpone our 
convention until October 2021. The MGA team and the Board of Directors care deeply about 
the health and safety of our members. As all our members have been on the front lines 
throughout this crisis, we find this very hard to postpone this year’s event. We have always 
tried to provide an industry event that provides great networking, educational opportunities, 
and great memories.  
 
While we are disappointed we will not have the opportunity to meet in person this October, 
The MGA team is working hard to provide alternative opportunities to all our vendors and 
retailers to connect and to continue to form new relationships. We look forward to sharing our 
exciting networking opportunities over the next few weeks. 
 
The MGA will continue to be available to our members when needed as we learn how to 
navigate this world of new “normals.” Now, more than ever, the Missouri Grocers Association is 
here for you and committed to continue serving as your Missouri grocery industry experts. We 
look forward to the day when we can all gather again safely. 
 

Stay safe and healthy,  

 

Dan Shaul 

Executive Director 


